
  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Friday September 30th, 2016 

JULY 12TH 2019 

Dear Parents, 

  What a wonderful summer fair on Saturday! Thank 

you so much to our incredibly hard-working FROTH 

for putting so much time and effort into organising 

this superb event. The turn-out was very impressive 

and the range of activites, stalls and attractions gets 

better and better every year! The event raised a 

staggering £2670.25 in profits. Thank you again to 

each and every one of you who contributed to the 

organising, the setting up, the running and/or the 

clearing up. 

  The children had a super time at Race for Life on 

Wednesday and so far, our total amount raised is at 

£345 with more sponsor money coming in to the 

office every day! Well done to everyone and thank 

you to all the grown ups who have donated to this 

important cause. 

  Eight children represented years 5 and 6 at a well-

being day this week, taking part in a range of 

workshops and learning how to keep our minds 

healthy. They had a great time and teachers from 

other schools even commented on their impeccable 

behaviour and good manners. Well done to those 

children for making us proud. 

  Not long to go now, till the summer break. Still lots 

of great stuff happening, with Feeling Good Week 

starting on Monday. 

Best wishes Tessa Cooper  
 
 

 

Wrens –Jamie for his incredible non-

stop running at Race for Life. 

 

Robins – Henry for working so hard on 

his handwriting and presentation. 

 

Nightingales – Nathaniel for careful 

listening and using his R-Time words 

with his learning partner. 

 

Woodpeckers -  Chloe for thinking of 

others and being so kind and helpful.  

 

Hawks – Charlie for showing his values 

and working hard. 

 

Owls – the whole class for running Race 

for Life so well. 

 

Letters/emails home this week: 

Mile of Pennies Community 

Project – all years 

PRAYER SPACE AT CHURCH 

Parents and members of the local community are welcome 
to join us at All Saints Church on Wednesday 17th July 
from 6-7pm to see our Prayer Spaces as part of of this 

year’s Feeling Good Week. 

 



 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Sunday July 14th - Mile of Pennies at All Saints Church 

Monday 15th - Friday 19th - Feeling Good Week 

Wednesday July 17th - Sports Day 

Wednesday July 17th - Prayer Spaces in All Saints Church 
for families at 6pm 

Thursday July 18th – Y6 performance 2pm and 6pm 

Friday July 19th - Wrens trip to the beach 

Friday July 19th - Grounds Afternoon 2 - 4pm 

Friday July 19th – Y6 BBQ, Rounders, Awards, Sleepover 

Tuesday July 23rd – Last day of school! 

Wednesday July 24th – Summer holidays begin! 

Wednesday September 4th - INSET Day 

Thursday September 5th - Back to School 

Friday September 6th - Grounds Afternoon 2 - 4pm 

Monday September 9th - Bikeability for Owls 

Friday September 20th - School Camp 

Saturday September 21st – Ludshott Photographic Club 
Exhibition 

Wednesday September 25th - FROTH AGM 

Friday October 18th - Quiz Night 

Tuesday October 22nd - Early Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday October 23rd - Cake Sale 

Wednesday October 23rd - Late Parents’ Evening 

Friday October 25th - INSET Day 

Monday October 28th - Friday November 1st - Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday October 14th 2016 

TOYS FROM HOME 

Please keep home toys safe at home, 
rather than bringing them into school 

where they can get lost or broken! 

GROUNDS MAINTENANCE 

  We don’t want to lose the momentum of 

our wonderful gardening.  We’re going to 

have regular Grounds Afternoons to keep 

on top of the weeding etc.  

Can you spare an hour or two to help?  

The children can join you and play after 

school. 

Come along on Friday, July 19th from 2 - 4 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

We’re sorry to report that the price of 

KS2 school lunch is rising to £2.40 from 

September.  

GRAYSHOTT CRICKET CLUB 

  A big thank you to Grayshott cricket club 

who donated line marker fluid so that Mr 

Rose could make a Race for Life track and 

remark our rounders pitch. 

SUMMER FAIR  

Congratulations to Amelia in Hawks class, 
who raised £43 for the Cats Protection 

charity at Saturday’s summer fair, selling 
her own toys and items she made. 

 

SOUTHDOWNS PARK FARM, KINGSLEY 

Go see the animals at Southdowns Park Farm, open to 

the public every day in the holidays from Monday 22nd 

July. £5 for adults, £3 for children. 




